
Lajčák asks citizens: What do
you expect from EU accession?

As part of his continuing dialogue with citizens, EU Special
Representative  Miroslav  Lajčák  has  asked  citizens  a  new
question on the www.reci.ba website.

“I am sure and aware that there are many prejudices regarding
the European Union, which is perhaps normal, as we were faced
with a similar situation in my country while preparing for EU
accession. There were all sorts of speculations. I would like
to  ask  you  to  tell  me  what  you  expect  from  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina’s accession to the European Union, and what are
your greatest fear in this respect?”, Lajčák said in his video
message.

Citizens are invited to post their answers over the next two
weeks directly on the www.reci.ba website. The EU Special
Representative will review all posted opinions and respond to
the most interesting comments.

At  the  same  time,  Miroslav  Lajčák  continues  to  answer
questions submitted by citizens through the same website.
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